
Attention Graduating Seniors 
of 2019:   

Do you plan on pursuing an 
education after you graduate? 

 

Sacramento County Departments of Human Assistance 
(DHA) and Child, Family and Adult Services (DCFAS) is 
now accepting scholarship applications from students 

who meet all of the following criteria: 
 A current resident of Sacramento County 
 Graduating high school senior from the Class of 2019 
 Entering a two or four-year accredited college/university or 

technical/trade school 
 Minimum Cumulative GPA of 2.5 
 Low income 

 

If you answered yes to all of the above, then this scholarship may 
be for you!  Please visit one of the following locations for 
additional information: 
 Your school counselor’s office 
 DHA website: http://www.dha.saccounty.net 

 
Hurry!  All applications must be postmarked by 

Friday March 01, 2019! 
 

Any questions please visit our website  
or call (916) 875-3285 and ask for Sandra Espindola 

 
 
 
 
 

Approved by Laurie Carriker, Program Manager 


